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February 9, 2015

Ms. Bonnie Fey Gilliams
Saite A5

1623 North US Highway One
Sebastian, Florida 32958

Dear Ms. Gilliams,
Thank you for contacting Governor Rick Scott. The Governor appreciates receiving

your recommendations for amending Florida Statutes regarding Domestic Relations.
He asked mwe to respord on his behald,

The Florida legisl s responsible for ing (including ding) state laws.

You may wish to contact your local legislati gation with your
for amending Florida’s Domestic Relations laws. Their contact information can be
found at www Jeg.state flus.

Please know that the Governor's staff follows all bills as they move through the
Jegislative process. If any future legislation on this subject is filed or presented to the
Governor for his consideration, he will keep in mind the important issues and concerns
that you shared.
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To ensure they are aware of your suggestion about issuing an executive order, |
forwarded a copy of your correspondence to the Governor’s General Counsel Office for

their review,
Thank you again for taking the time to write to Governor Scott. Your thoughts are
important to him.
incerely,
May Kue-Rowan
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor
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